City of Cottonwood Falls Council Cottonwood Falls Planning Commission Minutes / Special Meeting January 23, 2017

A special meeting of the City of Cottonwood Falls was called to order at 6:00 p.m., January 23, 2017 at 101 Broadway for the purpose of updating the 5 and 10 year plan to improve the City of Cottonwood Falls, previously developed in August 2015.

Those present were Mayor Boyce Baumgardner, Council Members Bob Sturms, Pat Larkin, Buddy Sisson and Shawn Taylor. Planning Commission members Steve Schlup and Ron Scott, City Clerk Tiffany Bohnen and City Attorney Laura Allen were also present.

In August of 2015 the City Council and the Planning Commission met and developed a list of goals that they would like to see done in the future. Baumgardner began by reviewing all that the Council has achieved over the last year. Council then looked at a list of goals that are currently in progress and some items that were listed but have yet to be started.

The Mayor and Council then held a roundtable discussion about projects they would like to see done around the community. A list was compiled and then each Councilman was asked to vote for the top five projects they would like to see done.

City Council took no action at this time.

Sisson motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9.04 p.m. Sturms seconded, motion carried.

Boyce Baumgardner, Mayor

Tiffany Bohnen, City Clerk